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MADISON — Gov. Tony Evers today released the following statement in reaction to a lawsuit
filed in the Wisconsin Supreme Court challenging the state’s gerrymandered legislative maps.

      

“For  years, members of the Wisconsin State Legislature have consistently  ignored the will of
the people, and they’ve been able to do so  comfortably and without facing any real
accountability because they have  gerrymandered themselves into safe, partisan districts. It’s
time for  that to change,” said Gov. Evers. “Today’s filing is great news for our  democracy and
for the people of our state whose demands for fair maps  and a nonpartisan redistricting
process have gone repeatedly ignored by  their legislators for years. The people of Wisconsin
deserve fair maps  and a Legislature that listens, and this lawsuit brings us one step closer to
ensuring Wisconsinites’ voices are heard.”
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